
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TODAY TO MS. GOULETTE!!

Today’s Lunch: Turkey/cheese sandwich w/lettuce & tomato, smiley potatoes, carrots w/dip & fruit

Financial Aid Information Night: All seniors and their parents/guardians are invited to attend this informational meeting 
Wednesday, January 28th from 5:45 to 7pm in the hs business lab.  Various financial aid topics/questions will be covered 
including the Free Application for Federal Student Aid, how to complete it and when you should apply.  The difference between 
grants, scholarships and loans will be discussed. For more information please contact jhoppe@css.edu or 218-723-6130.

Seniors: Please get your sports pictures to Spencer Passer by Friday of this week.

There will be a rep from the National Guard here on Friday in the commons during 1st lunch.

Any boys age 13 and older that are interested in playing Legion Baseball this summer should sign up in the high 
school office.

These students have LIBRARY BOOKS that are overdue and need to be returned or renewed  -  Peter Barta, Faye Bloom, 
Andrea Bohn, Alana Bozell, Ann Brennan, Katy Demenge, Blake Donner, Karley Eld, Addie Gilbertson, Ben Goossens, Brooke 
Halvorson, Joe Heagle, Michaela Jackson, Joey Jacobs, Kat Jacobs, Gavin Jones, Bella Lake, Daquawn McCray, Flynn Morgan, Ben Muller, 
Joe Oliver, Savanna Oliver, Amelia Pagan, Constance Pagan, Carson Passer, Marshall Passer, James Rabideau, Averie Seibert, Billy Staska, 
Payton Taylor, Karlee Tierney, Chandra Weimer, Christian Wylie, Maddie Wyttenback.

2015 Dollars for Scholars Community Brunch Fundraiser - Sunday, Feb. 1st beginning at 10:30am. Brunch served at 
noon. Games, Silent Auction, Live Auction & plenty of entertainment. $15.00
 
Seniors:  We are missing senior pictures from: Ryan Hafslund. We are missing both baby pictures AND senior pictures 
from: Karlee Tierney. Baby picture only: Morgan Kowitz, Markus Sobotta. Please let Mrs. Ryan know if you will not be able to have 
your senior picture by this time, or else we will either have to take one of you or use the picture from JMC.

LAST CHANCE to order your yearbook!  Yearbooks are on sale now for $50 through February 26th. If you wish to order a 
yearbook, please see Mrs. Ryan to turn in your money and order. After this date, there will only be a FEW extra yearbooks ordered 
for spring and the price will go up. Don’t miss out on your chance to reserve your yearbook copy today!!!!

High school trap team registration is currently open until March 15th.  Anyone in grades 6 - 12 and ages 12 - 18 interested in joining 
the team, can contact Angela DeWitt at 218-590-2813 or akdewitt@hotmail.com.  Anyone student wishing to join must have their 
firearm safety certificate before March 15th.  There will be a gun safety class starting in Feb for anyone who would need it.  For 
information about the class, contact Seth Jacobs at 218-851-6648 by FRIDAY JANUARY 30th. **

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 91
Wednesday, January 28th

Don’t ask how this person got into this suit. Don’t ask how he is gonna get out of 
it. I think we can fight cold very well with 2 pieces thank you.

Today
• Jr. Class Prom Committee Meeting-1st lunch
• Educational Talent Search: 6th gr. @ 12:45; 10th gr. @ 

1:10; 11th gr. @ 2:02 & 12th gr. @ 3pm
• ALC
• Financial Aid Information Meeting - 5:45pm-HS Business 

Lab

Thursday
• Homework Help
• V & JV GB vs ML/WR-home (Juniors have concessions)

Friday
• DECA Meeting - 1st lunch
• National Guard rep here - 1st lunch
• JH BB vs Aitkin-home-4:30pm
• V & JV BB @ ML/WR-bus @ 4:20pm
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